
From: Yasmine F 
Subject: Re: NDC Schools Update
Date: March 29, 2019 at 10:57:48 AM EDT
To: "Wynne, Chelsey" <Chelsey.Wynne@ottawa.ca>, Julie G

Perfect, that's what I thought! Thanks for the quick response and have a nice 
weekend,

Yasmine

On Fri, Mar 29, 2019 at 10:54 AM Wynne, Chelsey 
<Chelsey.Wynne@ottawa.ca> wrote:
Hi Yasmine,

 

I can see how the information below would be concerning, 
however I can assure you that it is not accurate. The speed 
humps will be installed this year, with a firm date currently in 
the works. 

 

As promised, Laura will keep yourself and the community at 
large updated as soon as she has the final details to share. 

 

Best,

Sign up for Laura’s newsletter: http://eepurl.com/ghQfk9
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From: Yasmine F 
Sent: March 28, 2019 11:34 AM
To: Dudas, Laura (Public) <Laura.Dudas@ottawa.ca>
Subject: Fwd: NDC Schools Update

 

Hi Laura,

 

I just received this email from BECA VP, and I am a bit confused (as is she). My 
understanding was that Minto was paying for the speed humps as part of the 
work they were doing on Renaud Road (from Navan to Fern Casey approx). 
From the superintendent's email, it seems as though they were told that it has not 
been approved yet in the city budget. These speed humps are to be installed this 
spring, as per the emails I forwarded you from Bruce Roberts (etc.). Can you 
please clarify?

 

Thanks,

Yasmine

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Julie G
Date: Thu, Mar 28, 2019 at 11:18 AM
Subject: NDC Schools Update
To: Yasmine Fathers <yasmine.fathers@gmail.com>

 

Hi Yasmine, 

 

As part of my annual request to the school boards for new school info, 
I also asked the CECCE for confirmation about the bus situation for 
next year for NDC. We are being told that those of us that are close to 
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the school will no longer get the bus...which might be ok if the speed 
humps were in and/or there was a regular crossing guard (not 
teachers). But it seems that neither of those is a sure thing right now. 

 

I received a reply from the superintendant, in which he says that he 
met with Councillor Dudas and she confirmed that the City plans to 
install speed humps but that nothing was official since the budget 
wasn't approved. He also said she would be meeting soon with the 
parent council at NDC to discuss strategies to slow down traffic on 
Renaud Road. So the superintendant can't yet confirm the plans for 
next year because the speed humps haven't been approved yet. I 
thought the speed bumps were a sure thing and that we were just 
waiting on the exact timing for them? He also said that the school 
board does not hire crossing guards, which is why they are working 
with the City to hire some. Is there a way we can try to make this 
happen sooner? It seems there has been lots of back and forth on the 
crossing guard issue over the past couple of years. 

 

Have a great day, 

 

Julie 

 

 

 

 

 

 
'
This e-mail originates from the City of Ottawa e-mail system. Any distribution, 
use or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains by other than the 
intended recipient(s) is unauthorized. Thank you.

Le présent courriel a été expédié par le système de courriels de la Ville d'Ottawa. 
Toute distribution, utilisation ou reproduction du courriel ou des renseignements 



qui s'y trouvent par une personne autre que son destinataire prévu est interdite. 
Je vous remercie de votre collaboration.

' 


